
 

 
CITY OF KANDIYOHI  

PUBLIC HEARING  
May 1, 2023 

7:00 p.m. 
 
The Kandiyohi City Council held a Public Hearing on Monday May 1, 2023, at the City Hall/Civic Center 
located at 432 Atlantic Avenue Kandiyohi, MN 56251. Present were Mayor Jon Lindstrand; Council 
Members Scott McGillivray and Jeff Clark; City Maintenance, Brandon Huls; City Clerk/Treasurer Julie 
Woltjer; Fire Chief Jamie Swanson. Absent were Council Members James Raddatz, and David Streich 
Public Hearing Guests: Joe Vlaminck and Craig Aurand  
The Public Hearing was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
PUBLIC HEARING 
This Public Hearing was an informational meeting to discuss the purchase of Self-Contained Breathing 
Apparatus (SCBA) Units, Adapters and Cylinders for the Kandiyohi Fire Department including the 
economic and environmental impacts, service area, alternatives to the project, and potential funding 
sources, including USDA Rural Development. 
  
The total cost will be $28,080.00 for three complete SCBA Units, six additional cylinders, and three 
additional connection adapters.  
PUBLIC COMMENT 
No objections were made to the grant application. 
ADJOURNMENT 
Council Member Clark motioned to adjourn at 7:05 p.m., Council Member McGillivray seconded the 
motion. Motion Carried, public hearing adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Julie Woltjer 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 


